
To Residents of the Tropical Gardens Area  

 Water Authority - Cayman is currently conducting pipeline improvement works in your area. As 

part of these efforts, public water service will be interrupted from 9:00am to 3:00pm on Thursday, 25 

August, 2016, for customers on the following roads: 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 The Water Authority apologises for any inconvenience this interruption in service may cause, 

and thanks you for your patience and understanding. The Water Authority will make every effort to 

complete these works and restore your water supply ahead of schedule in order to minimise your          

inconvenience. 

 

We thank you for your cooperation as we continue to work to improve service to all  

our valued customers. 

Water Authority - Cayman 
“Suppliers of the World’s Most Popular Drink” 

13G Red Gate Rd., George Town    Tel: 94WATER (949-2837)    Fax: 949-0094    www.waterauthority.ky 

 Sorrel Drive (from Croton Lane to Poinsettia Lane) 

 Croton Lane 

 Carnation Lane 

 Hibiscus Lane 

 Poinsettia Lane 


